
TOGETHER WE WILL LEARN AND GROW

CLASS ATTENDANCE AWARD WINNERS ARE CLASSES 2 & 4 WHO BOTH ACHIEVED 
97% ATTENDANCE! WELL DONE! 

ANYTHING AWESOME!

NURSERY: Teddy has been doing some super
maths work this week, he has been counting and
recognising different numbers. Great job!

RECEPTION: Ronnie has worked very hard this
week to draw a fantastic story map to retell the
story of 'The Little Red Hen.' He also wrote the key
words very neatly, well done!

CLASS 1: Cyra is our Star of the Week for amazing
effort and always doing the right thing. Anything
Awesomes are awarded to Lily-Anne for great
sportsmanship and Elena for great writing.

CLASS 2: This week’s Star of the Week goes to
Tommy for always being a kind and supportive
member of the class.

CLASS 3: The Year 3 Star of the Week is Daisy-Rae
for her creativity when 'seeing like an artist'. Well
done!

CLASS 4: Star of the week goes to Vlad this week
for his excellent understanding with all his
learning. Fantastic work!

CLASS 5: Our Star of the week is Harvey-James for
really pushing himself to improve his writing
Everyone are Anything Awesomes! They have all
done a great job the past couple of weeks,
ploughing through Reading, Writing and Maths
assessments. Well done!

CLASS 6: Star of the Week is awarded to Joey for
showing determination in every lesson. Great
work!!
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PFCS EASTER EGG DECORATING COMPETITION
PFCS are holding an Easter Egg decorating competition
with prizes being awarded for the best one in each class.
Children should decorate a hard-boiled egg at home and
bring it into school on or before Wednesday 29th March so
we can display them and award the prizes at appreciation
assembly on Friday the 31st.
It’s £1 to enter and payment can be made in the School
Shop section of the Arbor App. We look forward to
receiving your amazing entries!

SKIPTON CASTLE TRIP
Year 3 had the most amazing time visiting Skipton Castle
earlier this week. Our tour guide loved the enthusiasm the
children showed and all the fascinating questions we
asked. Our favourite memories from the trip were
pretending to shoot arrows at the enemies, pretending to
be a prisoner in the dark dungeon and sitting upon the
long drop.

PARENTS EVENING
Parents Evenings will take place on Monday 27th and
Tuesday 28th March. If you haven’t already done so, please
book your appointments on the Arbor App as soon as
possible. Please let the office know if you have any
problems or do not access Arbor.

HIGH 5 NETBALL TOURNAMENT
We recently started a Netball Club after school and have an
inter-school tournament next Thursday, after school, at Ferney
Lee. We have sent letters home for those that have been
selected to play, or are reserves. We will be holding a session
after school, as usual, on Wednesday and need everyone to
attend. Arrangements for the tournament on Thursday will be
sent out next week.



CORNHOLME SCHOOL NEWS
Friday 24th March 2023

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Parents Evening – Monday 27th & Tuesday 28th March
Friends of Cornholme Easter Event – Friday 31st March
Easter Holidays – School closes Friday 31st March and reopens on Monday 17th April

REMINDERS
• Please remember that we are a nut-free school so no items containing nuts may be brought onto the school premises.  

This includes Chocolate Spread which contains nuts.  We also encourage only healthy snacks.
• Please remember to send your child’s Reading Record into school every day. 
• Please do not put water bottles in book bags as they can leak and damage the books.  
• Can children who have music lessons please remember to bring in their instruments each week.

Y4 FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT
Some of our Year 4’s took part in a football tournament at the 
Leisure Box in Brierfield on Thursday. The children really enjoyed 
themselves and showed great sportsmanship despite the wet 
weather! We came 3rd out of 5 teams. 

Another huge well done from Miss Gibson!

PARKPLAY IS COMING TO CORNHOLME – PLAY LEADER WANTED

Active Calderdale is working with ParkPlay to initiate a play session open to everyone,
every Saturday, at Portsmouth Rec starting in Spring. They are looking to recruit people
from the local community who will be offered training and support to become Play
Leaders. Deadline for applications is noon on Tuesday 11th April. If you are interested in
applying please look out for an e-mail with more details

Or if you are simply interested in finding out more information about Parkplay, they are holding two drop in sessions
next week. Please click on the link for further details:  https://www.linkedin.com/posts/parkplay_sign-up-bring-the-
power-of-play-to-your-activity-7044923152979681280-TkwR?utm_source=share&utm_medium=member_ios

CLASS NEWS

CLASS 2
Year 2 are coming to the end of our history topic about Walter Tull. We have really enjoyed finding out about this
significant person from the past and the reasons why he is so important. We made comparisons between his life and
that of Nicola Adams. In Maths we are learning to tell the time to o'clock, half past, quarter to and quarter past. It
would be great if this practice could continue at home!

CLASS 6
Year 6 have been writing newspaper reports based on the music video Titanium by David Guetta and learning how to
use Publisher and Word effectively. They have also had a fantastic afternoon learning how to use stethoscopes, reflex
hammers and pen torches.
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